Dear All Parents of Mylor Bridge School pupils,

First of all we wanted to say a huge "Thank You" to the Friends of Mylor Bridge in recognition of their effort, hard work and enthusiasm up to now - they really put the fun in fundraising. What is a priority for us now is setting up our charitable status, in order to take advantage of the many fundraising possibilities open to charities, but otherwise we still need the volunteers to carry on with organising all of the amazing school events.

Following on from our recent PTA meeting on the 16th July, we felt it important that all parents were aware of some key facts:
1. A school PTA automatically includes ALL Parents of the school, so please understand that you are all part of the PTA and are always welcome to any of the meetings and to get involved in any way you can;
2. The next meeting is planned for the 3rd Sept at 7.30pm (a couple of days before school starts) and we will likely meet at the Lemon Arms, please come along as it really is the more the merrier;
3. We really do still need your help:
· Please please please try and take a pile of the Crowdfunder leaflets from Mrs McGannity (before the end of term) or a member of the PTA (in the holidays) and do some letterbox leaflet dropping. Additionally please take some leaflets into your place of work or anywhere else it might be appropriate to share our Crowdfunder details.
· As a reminder the Crowdfunder link is: https://donatemyschool.com/project/page/mylorbridge?page=1&per-page=10 
· We still need more volunteers for the PTA:
· Vice Chair, Social Media Manager, and Head of Events/Events Coordinator are all roles that are still needed to be filled within the PTA;
· Additionally we're looking at having Class representatives to aid communication;
· If any of these are something you'd be interested in, please do let us know.
4. Our new email address is mylorbridgepta@gmail.com, please get in touch with any ideas, thoughts or suggestions or more importantly to raise your hand to come and join us.
5. Please see attached the Minutes of the latest meeting for your information.
Thanks and have a great Summer Holiday 😀
Mylor Bridge PTA
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